From: Katie Jickling [mailto:katie@sevendaysvt.com]

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 1:32 PM

To: AGO - CAP <AGO.CAP@vermont.gov>; Duquette-Hoffman, Jason <jason.duguette-hoffman@vermont.gov>
Subject: towing records request

Hi Jason,

As follow-up to our call, I'd like to request all towing complaints submitted to consumer assistance program since 2015
— or the earliest documents you have.

Feel free to give me a call if you need any more information.

Thanks again for your help.

Best,
Katie

Katie Jickling
Staff Writer, Seven Days
802-565-1824 (cell)





